Debra Thompson

From:

Dana Thynes <danathynes@gmail.com>

Sent:

Thursday, September 3, 2020 1:17 PM

To: Subject: Assembly; Dana Thynes Ordinance 2020-19

Dear Assembly Members,

September 3, 2020

Regarding Emergency Ordinance 2020-19:

Given that our Public Health agencies badly misjudged the severity of the coronavirus, never acknowledged their errors, but have carried on with their life-destroying lockdown operation to this day, they should never again be given a free hand to reign over our town, our schools, our businesses, and our health.

Any long-term "emergencies" should have massive input from the public, who have suffered from their unnecessary medical tyranny.

We do not need to be treated like children.

My suggestion is: REJECT THIS ORDINANCE in its entirety. Return to the original, substituting "city" with "borough."

Thank you, Dana Thynes